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Re:	Sherwin	Alumina	“WARN	Act”	Notice	
	
	
Corpus	Christi,	TX,	USA	–	Sherwin	Alumina	Company	LLC	has	released	notice	dated	February	4,	
2016	 in	 regards	 of	 the	Worker	 Adjustment	 and	 Retraining	 Notification	 (WARN)	 Act	 of	 1988.		
Certain	 development	may	 result	 in	 substantial	 layoffs	 and/or	 complete	 cessation	 of	 business	
operations	at	the	company’s	Gregory,	Texas	plant.			
	
The	Sherwin	Alumina	plant	opened	in	1953	and	has	produced	aluminum	oxide,	or	alumina,	for	
over	sixty	years.	In	2015	Sherwin	Alumina	moved	79	vessels.		This	is	equivalent	to	4,447,763	tons	
and	$183K	in	revenue	for	Port	Corpus	Christi.	
	
Port	Corpus	Christi	will	continue	monitoring	any	developments	and	potential	regional	impact.			
	
About	Port	Corpus	Christi	
As	the	primary	economic	engine	of	the	Coastal	Bend,	Port	Corpus	Christi	is	the	5th	largest	port	in	the	United	
States	in	total	tonnage.			Our	mission;	to	“Leverage	Commerce	to	Drive	Prosperity.”		Our	vision;	“To	be	the	
energy	port	of	 the	America’s.”	 	Strategically	located	on	the	western	Gulf	of	Mexico,	with	a	straight,	45’	deep	
channel,	 Port	 Corpus	Christi	 provides	 quick	 access	 to	 the	Gulf	 and	 the	 entire	United	 States	 inland	 waterway	
system.	The	Port	delivers	outstanding	access	to	overland	transportation	with	on-site	direct	connections	to	three	
Class-1	railroads	and	uncongested	interstate	and	state	highways.	Port	Corpus	Christi	is	protected	by	a	state-of-the-
art	 security	 department	 and	 an	 award-winning	 Environmental	Management	 System.	 	With	 outstanding	
management	 and	 operations	 staff,	 Port	 Corpus	 Christi	 is	 clearly	 “Moving	 America’s	 Energy.”	
http://www.portcorpuschristi.com/	
	

•	Come	Sea	Us;	Join	the	Energy	Port	of	the	America’s	on	Social	Media	•	
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